Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOI Act) – COVID19 Business Grant Scheme
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does hold the information requested.
You asked:
A full list of the 700 business that have received a total amount of £9 million from the business grant scheme according to the Leicester City Council Twitter account as at 13:27 15/04/2020. This is from the government supplied funds to help those businesses who are suffering due to COVID-19. I would also appreciate information on whether the applicants were applying for the Small Business Grants or the Retail, Hospitality and Leisure Grant.
The information you have requested will soon be available in the public domain. Under section 22 of the FOI Act we do not have to give you the information if it is to be published in the future. You will be able to find it at www.leicester.gov.uk as soon as all of the grants have been finalised and the data verified. 
The requested information falls into the terms of a qualified exemption and the Council has therefore considered the public interest in releasing the information. Whilst it recognises the need for transparency on how funds are spent, it is also in the public interest that the data are accurate finalised accounts and that it gives a full picture of all grants awarded. Having considered the public interest, the Council’s decision is therefore to withhold the information at this time.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


